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Dear Friends and 

Supporte 

 

Raj, whose father is now deceased and who has taken over the administrative work of the School for Blind 

Children, which SB-Foundation regularly support in Cooch Behar, sends greetings that the school is fully 

operational. He says further that “The students are doing well both with their studies and in their daily life. The 

government of West Bengal has a new initiative to improve life for female students. In cooperation with other 

schools, we organized a special exhibit. Our student worked on and presented an environmental project.” 

 

The school also 

arranged for a 

health exam.  

Two physicians 

performed check-

ups on all the 

students 

individually.   
 

 

 

Health exam           Mid-term exam                       

      On International Literacy Day, which was organized by the education  

Here the students celebrate  department, students from the School for Blind Children had the honor 

“World Teachers’ Day” (October 5)             of performing the opening song. 
 

A warm thank you from both the School for Blind Children and the SB-Foundation 

via us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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